
 Kahlotus School District No. 056 
100 W. Martin | PO Box 69 | Kahlotus, WA  99335 

P: (509) 282-3338 | F: (509) 282-3339 
 

 
 
 
 

School Delay/Closure Notifications 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Winter weather is fast approaching and school delays/closures could happen.  Here are some ways to 
find out if school is delayed or closed due to bad weather. 
 

1. Automated phone calls will be sent via the School Messenger notification system.  These calls 
will have details on the reason and length of delay/closure.  (Please make sure the school has 
your most current phone number!) 

 
2. Social Media – Facebook updates will be posted if delays/closures occur.  Follow us at Kahlotus 

School District. 
 

3. Emergency messages will be sent to the media (see below) and public via the FlashAlert system.  
There is a link on our website at https://www.kahlotussd.org/.  Scroll to the bottom of the 
homepage and click the yellow FlashAlert button for information.   
 

4. Local Radio and TV Stations:  
FM Radio:    AM Radio:  TV Stations: 
KORD 102.7   KXLY  920  KEPR 
KXRX 97.1   KGA  1510  KNDU 
KEGX 106.5   KONA  610  KVEW 
KTHK 97.9 
KIOK 94.9 

 
 
 
Have a safe and healthy winter! 
 
Kahlotus School District Staff 


